

The

Newsletter

Published monthly by the Northern New Jersey Section of the Institute of Radio Engineers

Volume 9

SEPTEMBER, 1962

No. 1

MEET THE STAFF

Gus Karger has served as Professional Groups Editor of The Newsletter for the past three years.

Serving on The Newsletter staff is only one of Gus' IRE activities. He is Professional Groups Coordinator for the Section and the Program Chairman of the NNJ Professional Group on Communications Systems.



Karger is a Member of the Technical Staff of ITT Communication Systems, Inc., Paramus and a graduate of Louisiana State University with a BSEE.

This is Gus' last month on The Newsletter staff. He will be spending more time on his other Section activities. We thank him for his contributions of the past three years.